


October 23, 2024

Dear West Hill School Families,

Welcome back to another great school year at our wonderful little school. As we embark
on the 2024-2025 school year, West Hill School remains committed to excellence in
preschool learning and instruction. Just as we are grateful for our dedicated, talented
faculty and staff who help build the foundation of your child’s educational journey, we
are equally grateful that you entrust your child to West Hill.

As a mom of both a West Hill alumnus, Sean (class of 2020) and a current student,
Baker (Blue Group), I feel so fortunate to be part of this incredible community where
lifelong lessons, friendships, and community connections are made. And I am sure you
all feel that same warm connection to our wonderful school.

Many beloved West Hill traditions have remained the same for decades — Blue Bear
and Yellow Duck, Winter and Year-End Concerts, the Fall Festival, Family night and
Yellow Group Promotion.

Once again, this year, we are excited to embark on our philanthropic initiative: Spirit of
Giving Week, all in support the West Hill School Annual Fund. The Spirit of Giving
Week runs from Monday, October 28 to Friday, November 1. Over the course of the
week, our community will focus on raising the necessary funds the school needs to
maintain these traditions and ensure that all of our students benefit from the full West
Hill School experience.

We hope you will consider a gift this fall to the West Hill School Annual Fund. Your gift,
in any amount, directly impacts the educational experience of each child. I am extremely
grateful for the commitment you have for West Hill.

All the best,
 
Amy F. Kane 
Amy F. Kane
Chair, Advancement & Engagement Committee
WHS Board of Directors




West Hill School Spirit of Giving Week
Monday, October 28 to Friday, November 1, 2024

Mark your calendars for our themed days:
· Monday, 10/28: Pajama Day (wear your PJs and bring your favorite lovey or stuffed animal)
· Tuesday, 10/29: WHS Spirit Day (wear WHS gear or school colors of green & white)
· Wednesday, 10/30: Our Donors are Superheroes Day (all children will be given a cape to wear)
· Thursday, 10/31: Halloween Parade
· *GREEN STUDENTS are invited to attend this day
· Friday, 11/1: No school (parent-teacher conferences and Book Sale)


Bucket Fillers:
● If your child would like to participate in supporting our school, we will have
buckets outside each class for students to drop in spare change. Let’s all be
bucket fillers!

Goals:
We are happy to share some of the things we are planning for your children that
are only possible with your gift to our Annual Giving Campaign. Projects funded:
● Continued Playscape maintenance and updates
● Discovery Room enhancements
● General building and operating expenses and necessary upgrades

Ways to Give:
● Venmo @TheWest-Hill School
● Mail a check: 1455 West Hill Road, Rosemont, PA 19010
[image: ]● Send donation in your child’s backpack
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